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Limestone Pediatrics is in the process of updating Anthem contracts. 
You may receive a notice that Limestone Pediatrics/Poole and 
Thomas Pediatrics is no longer in network, but please disregard. We 
do not anticipate any changes to our coverage and care and will keep 
you informed.  

 

Thank you for being a part of the Limestone Family  

 


